
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: June 8, 2015 6:27:14 PM PDT 

Traffic Advisory: Traffic closure update for Refugio oil spill response 

The Unified Command for the Refugio oil spill response reminds drivers that there is a single-lane 

closure in the southbound direction of U.S. 101 west of Refugio Beach in Goleta, California from 9 a.m. - 

6 p.m., for more than two weeks starting June 9, due to heavy equipment operation in the cleanup area. 

For more information contact: 

Joint Information Center 

(805) 770-3682 

www.refugioresponse.com 

reply@refugioresponse.com 
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